
Dear House Rules committee, 
 
I am contacting you because I am in support of HB2927 and I would like it to be voted on quickly so that 
it may move on to a full House vote. 
 
I support this legislation because I feel that everybody’s vote should count and the current system 
focuses only on battleground states. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dan McElligott 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 

 


